



































Date: July 25,1994











Chair, Primary Committee


Computer Science Department


Purdue University


W. Lafayette


IN 47907





Dear Professor Atallah,





It is my great pleasure to enthusiastically recommend Vernon Rego’s promotion to full professor. This case is very strong but has some unusual features which could make the rec
